
PROJECT UPDATE
This is the 11th project newsletter update regarding construction updates at the St. Paul Downtown Airport 

(STP).

Runway 14/32 Reconstruction

Last week final paving, edge grading, turf establishment, jointing, and pavement marking was completed on the 

Runway 14/32 Reconstruction project. Runway 14/32 officially opened to traffic on Friday, Aug. 8 at 2 p.m.!

Taxiway B Reconstruction & Perimeter Roads

Last week Eaton Street was paved, pavement markings were applied, and all turf establishment was 

completed.

LOOK AHEAD
Runway 14/32 Reconstruction

Phase 6 of the Runway 14/32 Reconstruction project will involve sawcut grooving of the new pavement. The 

grooving work will require nighttime runway closures over a period of 12 nights, with closures anticipated 

starting at 10 p.m. until 5 a.m. While exact dates are not yet confirmed, grooving cannot begin until the new 

asphalt has cured for 30 days. Based on the current schedule, this work is anticipated to take place in 

September.

Always check NOTAMs for up-to-date information regarding the airfield status.
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